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 NC DHHS Notice of Funding Availability

Reporting Form


RFA # A-357 Reducing Barriers to Title V Family Involvement

DHHS Division/Office issuing this notice:  Division of Public Health (DPH), Women’s and Children’s Health Section, Children and Youth Branch
Date of this notice:  October 15, 2018
RFA Title:  Reducing Barriers to Title V Family Involvement
Purpose: The purpose of the program is for a statewide private non-profit entity with a history of working with diverse families to act as the fiscal agent to reimburse parents, caregivers and self-advocates for their active participation in and knowledge of service delivery systems with Children and Youth Branch programs.  
Description: The awarded agency, via an accountable reimbursement system, will reimburse parents, caregivers and self-advocates for their active involvement with Children and Youth Branch supported activities.  These family involvement activities may include participation on committees, councils, focus groups and can include conducting and participating in family-centered training sponsored by the Branch.  Reimbursement for these activities can include: stipends, per diem, travel, mileage, lodging, meals, material, conference registrations, in addition to costs of hosting or conducting a family-centered training or meeting, including room fees and break expenses.
Eligibility: A statewide private non-profit entity with a history of working with diverse families via family centered practices that can act as the fiscal agent to reimburse parents, caregivers and self-advocates for their active participation in and knowledge of service delivery systems. Priority for funding shall be given to agency with expertise in managing and processing family stipend/reimbursements activities as utilized via North Carolina state government agencies.   
How to Apply:
RFAs will be posted on the Program’s website at: https://publichealth.nc.gov/wch/aboutus/childrenyouth.htm and may be sent via email to interested agencies and organizations beginning October 15, 2018.
All prospective applicants are encouraged to submit questions regarding the RFA by email to tamara.dempseytanner@dhhs.nc.gov by 5:00pm Monday, October 29, 2018. 
Applicants shall submit an original and 4 copies of the application by 5:00pm Monday, November 19, 2018. All copies shall include the required attachments. Original signatures are required.  Additionally, an electronic copy of the application and required attachments shall be emailed to tamara.dempseytanner@dhhs.nc.gov. Electronic submission will not be accepted in lieu of an original.  Faxed applications will not be accepted.

Deadline for Submission: 5:00pm on Monday, November 19, 2018.
To obtain further information direct all inquiries concerning this RFA to:
Tamara Dempsey-Tanner, CYSHN Access to Care Specialist

Children and Youth Branch, Division of Public Health
Phone: (919) 707-5661

Email: tamara.dempseytanner@dhhs.nc.gov
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